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ALTON - Alton Police Department is investigating a shooting in the Oakwood Estates 
Housing Complex that was called in at about 10:15 p.m. on Monday, July 4. Police say 
two were found injured outside an apartment and transported to a local hospital for care.

Both were later transported to St. Louis for additional treatment.

No other information about the suspect or those injured in the incident has yet been 
released.



More to come.


